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211 N. A.W. Grimes, Round Rock, Texas 78665   

(512) 505 – 8953 (Firm Tx Reg. #F-10308) 

May 31, 2019 
 
Ms. Katie Baker 
Parks and Recreation Department 
City of Round Rock 
221 E. Main Street 
Round Rock, TX  78664 
 
Re: Rabb Pavilion Improvements At Old Settler’s Park 
 
Dear Ms. Baker, 
 
As you are aware, bids were received on May 21, 2019 for the above referenced 
project.  A total of five (5) bids were received. 
 
Fazzone Construction Company, Inc. has completed numerous successful park projects 
in the City of Round Rock and Central Texas. Based upon our experience working with 
the contractor, their past performance, and submission of a competitive bid, we 
recommend award to Fazzone Construction Company in the amount of $ 388,387.67 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
call. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Antonio A. Prete, P.E. 
President 
Waeltz & Prete 


